
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE 
 

This is a courtesy notification of an upcoming change to BOEM's process 
for the publication of lease sale notices.  Pursuant to Section 19 of the 
Outer Continental Shelf Lands Act, BOEM's Director sends "Section 19" 
notification letters to the Governors of affected States upon publication of 
the Proposed and Final Notices of Sale.  
 
In addition, the Gulf of Mexico Regional Supervisor sends courtesy letters 
with copies of the Proposed and Final Notices of Sale to the Governors, 
some of their staff, and other stakeholders. Starting with Central Planning 
Area Sale 241 and Eastern Planning Area 226, scheduled to be held in 
March of 2016, BOEM will no longer send these courtesy copies of sale 
notices. All interested stakeholders may sign up to receive electronic 
notifications of lease sale notices and other BOEM information at:  
 

https://www.data.boem.gov/homepg/data_center/other/gmaillist/subscribe.
asp.   
 

All lease sale documents are available on the BOEM website at: 
  
http://www.boem.gov/GOMR-Historical-Lease-Sale-Information/ 
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